
 
 

 
  

Town of Franklin 
Conservation Commission 

(508) 520-4929 
 
 

Pursuant to Massachusetts General Laws Ch. 131, s.40 (The 
Wetlands Act) a Public Hearing will be held on Thursday, March 14, 
2019, at 7:00 PM in the Council Chambers of the Franklin Municipal 
Building, 355 East Central Street, Franklin, MA on a Notice of Intent 
filed by Fino Realty, LLC of Ashland, MA to repair and expand the 
existing parking facilities in the buffer zone of bordering vegetated 
wetlands.    

   
This project is located at 38 Pond Street. 
 
All records and files for this project can be viewed at the 

Conservation Office located on the first floor of the Franklin Municipal 
Building. 

 
 Any person or organization so wishing will be afforded an 
opportunity to be heard.  The hearing location is accessible to persons 
with physical disabilities.  If you require a translator or 
accommodations for a hearing impairment, contact the Conservation 
Department at the Municipal Building or by calling (508) 520-4929. 
 
Bill Batchelor  
Chairman 
 
This notice will be published on Monday, March 4th, 2019. 

 
 cc: Board of Health 
 DPW Director 
 Town Clerk 
 Applicant 
 Surveyor  
 Milford Daily News 
 File 
 


